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Process Server Designation
2 messages

Jason Tallman <jasontallman@polymathtech.com> Wed, Mar 25, 2020 at 11:07 AM
To: Chelsey.Watroba@esd.ny.gov, Zachary.Becker@esd.ny.gov

Zachary,

My name is Jason Tallman. I am the president of the New York State Professional Servers Association we represent
over 300 process servers and process serving agency owners across the state. One of our members Nicholas
Hudson just received an email from you stating that process serving agencies were considered an “essential
business”. 

Is this an announcement I can make to all of our members? If so are you comfortable saying that the approval came
from you? 

Regards 
Jason Tallman - NYSPPSA President 

-- 
Jason Tallman
President | Polymath Technologies
Developers of ProcessMaster & Press V

ProcessMaster Support -  Submit Support Ticket
ProcessMaster Booking - Book an appointment

315-272-4274 ProcessMaster Support
845-218-1100 Press V Support
Linkedin: http://www.linkedin.com/in/jasontallman

Becker, Zachary (ESD) <Zachary.Becker@esd.ny.gov> Wed, Mar 25, 2020 at 11:15 AM
To: Jason Tallman <jasontallman@polymathtech.com>, "Watroba, Chelsey (ESD)" <Chelsey.Watroba@esd.ny.gov>

Mr. Tallman,

 

I’m sorry for taking so long to reply to this.  I just received an email from our legal team to advise you that Process
Servers are deemed as an essential business.  Please feel free to share.

 

Zach Becker

Economic Development Program Specialist III

 

Empire State Development

620 Erie Blvd W, Syracuse, NY 13204

(315) 793-6390 | Zachary.Becker@esd.ny.gov

http://www.processmaster.net/
http://pressvsoftware.com/
http://support.processmaster.net/
https://calendly.com/processmaster
http://www.linkedin.com/in/jasontallman
https://www.google.com/maps/search/620+Erie+Blvd+W,+Syracuse,+NY+13204?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:Zachary.Becker@esd.ny.gov


 

www.esd.ny.gov

 

From: Jason Tallman <jasontallman@polymathtech.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 11:08 AM
To: Watroba, Chelsey (ESD) <Chelsey.Watroba@esd.ny.gov>; Becker, Zachary (ESD)
<Zachary.Becker@esd.ny.gov>
Subject: Process Server Designation

 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown
senders or unexpected emails.

[Quoted text hidden]
IMPORTANT: This e-mail message and any attachments contain information intended for the exclusive use of the
individual(s) or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential
and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any viewing, copying, disclosure or distribution of this information may be subject to legal restriction or sanction.
Please immediately notify the sender by electronic mail or notify the System Administrator by telephone (518)292-
5180 or e-mail (administrator@esd.ny.gov) and delete the message. Thank you.
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